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NOTIFICATION ON LOCKDOWN EXTENSION 

In line with the update issued by the Office of the Prime Minister (PMO) on January 

20, 2022 via social media facebook page, Samtse Dzongkhag shall continue to be 

under lockdown (Zoning System) until further announcement. While the Dzongkhag 

is still under Lockdown (Zoning System) all the measures and protocols issued in the 

‘Notification on Activation of Zoning System’ on January 17, 2022 by the DC-19TF 

shall continue to be strictly observed by the general public. The lockdown has been 

extended because the sample collection and testing for COVID-19 from the 

Dzongkhags that were under the 72 hours lockdown is still ongoing. The test results 

will ascertain the status of disease presence in the Dzongkhag and determine the 

actions thereafter. 

For any queries related to the ongoing lockdown contact helpline at 1077 for 

assistance.  
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